
From: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov>
Sent: Monday, December 3, 2018 4:26 PM
To: Ellrott, Brian; J. Stuart
Subject: Issues for potential elevation

Brian & Jeff -- Just talked with Howard who encouraged all section leads (Brian for the American River; Jeff for the Delta, me for the Stan) to go ahead and start to populate the "Issue Resolution and Elevation" document for internal discussion and review -- no need to wait until after my 10am meeting tomorrow.

Okay to include anything problematic, even if (in the broader context of things) you don't necessarily think is a high priority for elevation (see some current examples in which there is a "no" in the Elevation column). There are a few Delta items in there already, and I just put in a placeholder for American River Division issues -- please add rows so that all issues for each division are together in the table.

Howard, Garwin, Cathy, Justin and I will do a prelim review at a 10am meeting on Wednesday, but (given the short notice) that will not be your last chance to flag issues. Suspect we'll ask division leads to flag issues by COB Tuesday for internal review and potential elevation at the meeting with Barry and Paul Souza on Friday.

Thanks!

 [Issue Resolution and Elevation](#)

--

Barb Byrne
Fish Biologist
NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region
U.S. Department of Commerce
Office: 916-930-5612
barbara.byrne@noaa.gov
California Central Valley Office
650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100
Sacramento, CA 95814



Find us online

www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

